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Dear Genevieve,
 
I am writing to add my comments about the above expansion.
 
1: as such I am not opposed to the expansion, however:
 
2: I am concerned that increased truck movements will cause delays to residents on
Brandy Hill Drive, and side roads, getting onto Brandy Hill Drive.
 
3: I am concerned that a large number of school children wait at bus stops and that they
are going to be exposed to more truck movements
 
4: I am concerned that school children have to cross Brandy Hill Drive to and from bus
stops before and after school, more trucks will mean more danger
 
5: my main concern is that the chance of a vehicle being hit by a truck while turning into
driveways and side roads will increase significantly. I observed a school bus skid on
approach to the bus stop outside Warrigal Close to avoid a car turning, narrowly missing us
standing there. Imagine a fully loaded gravel truck and dog trying to stop suddenly going
down the hill on a wet road, or even a dry road.
 
6: I am also concerned that the damage to the road surface will deteriorate considerably
with increased truck movements. At present repairs are on-going, so no doubt this will
result in further delays.
 
Regards

Brandy Hill
NSW.




